
Dear Future Panhellenic Woman,

Welcome to the beginning of an incredible journey! Your interest in sorority life here at The 
University of Akron will play a significant role in your college years and throughout the rest of 
your life. Joining the Panhellenic community will be your chance to grow, give back, lead, and 
learn in new and exciting ways here on campus. I am proud to share my passion for Greek Life 
through my position on the Panhellenic Council. This new adventure will lead you to 
unforgettable moments, memories, and experiences that make you feel part of something 
bigger than yourself.

In the Fall of 2022, during my freshman year, I decided to go through sorority recruitment. 
Looking back, I can confidently say that this decision changed the trajectory of my life. Since 
then, I have gained lifelong best friends, a passion for community service and academics, and a 
home away from home. The memories I’ve made during my experience in Greek Life have been 
so special and rewarding. I'm thrilled that you'll have the opportunity to experience it too!

On campus, the Greek Life community is a huge foundation of support. It provides the stepping 
stones needed to become more involved in countless other opportunities that The University of 
Akron offers. The members of our Greek community are leaders in hundreds of other areas on 
campus and they play a vital role in the success of many programs and initiatives here at UA! 
So, not only should you view sorority recruitment as an opportunity to build connections within 
the Greek community, but also an opportunity to network across our entire campus!

As the Panhellenic Vice President of Recruitment, I am proud to represent Sorority Life here at 
UA and I hope you trust me when I say that sorority life will change you for the better. I cannot 
wait to introduce you to the amazing opportunities that being a Panhellenic woman has to offer. I 
am so excited for you to experience my favorite weekend of the year! My advice to you is this: 
stay open-minded, stay true to yourself, and take comfort in knowing that you're exactly where 
you should be.

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me at any time!

With Panhellenic love,

Brynn Lewis
Vice President of Recruitment


